
 

Preview of 
March 

Guild Meeting 
 

Pam Sommers 
“Quilts: Uncovering 
Women’s Stories”  

Slide Presentation of the 
Eiteljorg Exhibit 

 

Donation Projects 

 

Keep on making donation 
quilts and pillow cases 
for  Healthy Families 

(children up to 3 years), 
Jackson Commons 

Vets Home, and the 
Kokomo Police 
Department. 

To be collected at  
the November meeting 

See Linda Oteham  

February 2021 
Kokomo Piecemakers Quilt Guild 

Meets on the 4thTuesday of each month at 7:00 pm  (Except Nov. & Dec.) 
 

Celebrations Banquet & Conference Center 
3437 W. Sycamore St. Kokomo, IN 

All Meeting and Workshop locations will be announced as they are confirmed 
 

PLEASE DO NOT ARRIVE BEFORE 6:30 P.M. 
Membership Dues $30.00 per year.   

KPQG BLOG AND FACEBOOK PAGE 

BLOG — www.KokomoPiecemakersQuiltGuildBlog.com 

FACEBOOK —  Kokomo Piecemakers Quilt Guild Page 
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Pam Sommers 
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 Pam Hanshew  
Treasurer 

 Teresa Mooney 
Newsletter   

              Lana Kirtley 
Communications/

Membership 
 Ann Abel   
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     Julie Huval  

Community Outreach 

and Service Projects 
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Photographer 
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Website/Blog 
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Nominations Chair 

Monica Everett 
Quilt Show 2021 

Ann Abel/Barb Murphy 

Reminders 

DO NOT wear perfumes  
as some members are  
allergic to them. 
PLEASE Silence all cell 
phones as a courtesy to 
our speakers and to the 
other members. PLEASE 
leave the room if it is nec-
essary for you to make or 
take a phone call.  
Thank you!  

 

 
Tuesday, February 23 

Guild Meeting 

 Celebrations Banquet & Conference Center 

3437 W. Sycamore St, Kokomo 

Please wear a mask and plan to social distance 
Bring your own hand sanitizer  

 
Connie Lancaster of Quilts Plus 

 

Show and Tell 



 

Upcoming Quilt Shows & Event                         
All AQS shows for 2021 have been  cancelled 

Shipshewana QuiltFest  

go to—Shipshewanaquiltfest.com 

2021 Programs and Workshop                        
February 23  Celebrations Facility 
                      Connie Lancaster 
                      Finishing Quilts—New ways to                         
                      look at backings 
 
March 23       Celebrations Facility 
                      Pam Sommers—Quilts: Un 
                      covering Women’s Stories 
                      Slide presentation from the   
                      Eiteljorg Museum 
 
March 27  Indiana Wesleyan 
               Open Sew/ Collage Class 
               10 am—3pm  $5.00 
 
April 27 Celebrations Facility 
             Cathy Grafton – Prairie Quilter 
 
May 1 Indiana Wesleyan 
          Open Sew  
                 
Locations and programming will be 
filled  in as we work through the pro-
cess of gathering as a group again. 

March Collage Class 
Judy Good will teach a collage class on Sat., 
March 23, from 10am –3pm at IWU. She will 
have a supply list available at the February  
meeting with your registration. If you are not 
available to attend the guild meeting, please 
email juliearmstrong2060@gmail.com who 
will email the list to you after the meeting. 
There will be a $5 room charge and you are 
welcome to attend just the open sew if you 
prefer.  Attendance is limited to 25. Face 
masks are suggested. 

The "Quilt Sisters" program is 
designed to pair experienced 
guild members with new 
members to help make them feel 
welcome: answer any questions 
about guild activities and quilting 
in general. This program is 
available to any new member 

who chooses to take advantage of the program but 
it is not a requirement to become a member.   

Sharon Morkal will head up this program.  

 

Show us what you do 
or learn something new! 

Bring something for show and tell,  

attend workshops, or donate a quilt and be en-

tered into a drawing for a free membership.  

Drawing at the Christmas Party in early  

December.  Show and tell is a favorite part of 

our meeting.  Please share your projects. 

2021 MEMBERSHIP 

Don’t  forget to renew your 

membership. Dues are $30 a year. 

You may pay at the meeting or you can 

send payment to Ann Abel, 2400 Rogue 

Dr., Kokomo, in 46902 

Items for the newsletter need to be 

sent to Lana Kirtley 

(lanak@bluemarble.net) by the second 

Wednesday of the month.  

Kokomo Piecemakers Quilt Guild 
8th Biennial Quilt Show 
Quilts Along the Wildcat 

 
“Quilts Along the Wildcat’” the bien-
nial quilt show of the Kokomo Piece-
makers Quilt Guild has been post-

poned until April,2022, as a result of 
concerns about the current public 

health situation. Hopefully, by 2022, 
we will all be able to attend the quilt 
show and enjoy all the activities we 
have missed during the last year. 



Long Arm Quilters 
Pat Slusher 765-947-5357 tricia35mm@aol.com 

Maggie Fellow 765-453-9596 maggiefellow@gmail.com 

Diana Robertson 765-271-1266 country46901@aol.com 

 

Julie Boldry  574-721-5899 jboldry@hotmail.com  

HandiQuilter & KenQuilt machines  

Karen Moser  765-469-2310 clutzyk21556@aol.com  

 

Shirley Shedron  574-753-2780 countryquilter@email.com 

Becky Hermanson  269-873-1192  bherm-9906@hotmail.com 

Gayle Schnepp Quilts 765-431-8137  glschnepp@gmail.com 

Hand Quilters  
 

Leanna Hershberger 765-628-0576  
 

Sarah Ann Miller 765-628-3624  
 

Lydia Bontrager 765-395-7170 

February Program 
Connie Lancaster 

Quilts Plus 
 

The program will consist of a Power-
Point presentation of ideas on creat-
ing quilt backs with interest. We’ll start 
with the correct way to calculate yard-
age, how to piece and press a simple 
fabric backing, prep a backing for long 
arm quilting, then progress to pieced 
backing ideas. We can also discuss 
designing quilting back, if time allows.  
 
Please bring quilts with interesting 
backs to show at the meeting. 

Donation Quilts  
At the November meeting Jefferson 
Commons Vets Home received 5 

quilts, 3 throws, and 14 pillowcas-
es. Healthy Families received 68 

quilts and the Police Department 
received 74 quilts.  

Winner of a free membership for 
donation quilts was Joan 

Strawhacker . 

˴̈  ̅˱̉̌̔̅̒̕  ̓˨́̌  ̌̏  ̆˦́̍̅ 
˦̅̂̒́̒̕  ̙˒˓Φ˭́  ̙˘ 

˦̌̏̒̉̄  ́˱̉̌̕  ̔˳̔̄̕  ̙˧̒̏̐̕  ̊ 

ˡ̎̔̉̑̕  ̅˱̉̌̕  ̔ˢ̌̏̃  ̋ˣ̈́̌̌̅̎̇̅ 
˴̈  ̅̃̈́̌̌̅̎̇  ̗̅́  ̓̔  ̏̔́̋  ̅́  ̎́̎̔̉̑̕  ̅

̂̌̏̃  ̋́̎  ̄̉̎̃̏̒̐̏̒́̔  ̅̉  ̔̉̎̔  ̏  ́̓̍́̌  ̌̑̉̌̕  ̔

̍̅́̓̒̉̎̕  ̇˒˔Π  ̘˒˔Πˌ ˡ̒̔̉̓̔  ̗̓̅̒  ̗̅́̌̌̏̅  ̄

̔  ̏̓̕  ̅̔̈  ̅̂̌̏̃  ̗̋̈̏̌̅  ̱̃̕  ̔̉  ̔̐̕  ̱̏  ̒̄̉̓ˎ

̍́̎̔̌  ̅̉̔ˌ ˴̈̅  ̙̃̏̌̕  ̄́̄  ̖̄̉̎̔́̇  ̅̏  ̒̎̅  ̗

̆́̂̒̉̃̓  ̨̗̖̈́̔̅̅  ̒̉  ̔̔́̋̅  ̓̔  ̏̃̒̅́̔  ̅  ́̑̉̌̕  ̔

̏  ̆̔̈̅̉  ̗̒̏  ̎̄̅̓̉̇  ̎́̎  ̖̙̄̃̒̅́̔̉̉̔ˌ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

̗̗̗ˌ̑̉̌̔̅̒̓̈́̌̌̏̆̆́̍̅̕ˌ̎̅̔ 

˗˖-̞˖˖-̝˙˓˓˓ 
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